
ANNEXURE 1 _ Prohibition of non-IATA agent bookings 

 

Date: 

M/s Jet Airways (India) Ltd. 
Siroya Centre 
Sahar-Airport road 
Andheri (East) 
Mumbai - 400099 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

SUBJECT: LETTER OF UNDERTAKING 

 

We hereby, request you to kindly continue/reinstate the following non-IATA agent/locations access to Jet 

Airways inventory. 

Sr. No. Name of non-IATA agent Name of GDS PCC/Office Id 

    

    

We confirm that we will take complete responsibility for all the actions and transactions made by the above-

mentioned Agent on the above GDS. We hereby guarantee Jet Airways (India) Ltd. that debits, if any, arising 

out of the transactions made by these Agents will be borne by us. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Agency representative name + signature) 
Agent Name 
Agent IATA number 
Country 
 
Instructions to travel agency completing the Letter of Undertaking: 

• Please complete letter on company letterhead 

• Letter must contain your agencies IATA number typed on the letter below your signature to ensure proper PCC 
association 

• Please ensure all PCCs are typed accurately, otherwise content cannot be reinstated 

• If letter is not duly signed by your agency representative then Jet Airways is unable to accept the letter  

• Please forward the completed letter to your respective Sales Representative for review and consideration 


